

BFF



-----Original Message-----

From: CLARK, SCOTT C GS-13 USAF AFCEC/CZO [<mailto:scott.clark@us.af.mil>]

Sent: Thursday, April 20, 2017 3:26 PM

To: Hunter, Michelle, NMENV <[Michelle.Hunter@state.nm.us](mailto:Michelle.Hunter@state.nm.us)>; Agnew, Diane, NMENV <[Diane.Agnew@state.nm.us](mailto:Diane.Agnew@state.nm.us)>; Kieling, John, NMENV <[john.kieling@state.nm.us](mailto:john.kieling@state.nm.us)>; Ball, Justin, NMENV <[Justin.Ball@state.nm.us](mailto:Justin.Ball@state.nm.us)>; Furmall, Ali, NMENV <[Ali.Furmall@state.nm.us](mailto:Ali.Furmall@state.nm.us)>

Cc: LYNNES, KATHRYN D HQE USAF AFGSC 377 MSG/SAF/IEE <[kathryn.lynnes@us.af.mil](mailto:kathryn.lynnes@us.af.mil)>; BODOUR, ADRIA A CIV USAF HAF AFCEC/CZR <[adria.bodour.1@us.af.mil](mailto:adria.bodour.1@us.af.mil)>; Simpler, Trent SPA ([Trent.Simpler@usace.army.mil](mailto:Trent.Simpler@usace.army.mil)) <[Trent.Simpler@usace.army.mil](mailto:Trent.Simpler@usace.army.mil)>; O'GRADY, HOLLY M GS-12 USAF AFCEC AFCEC/CZOW <[holly.ograde@us.af.mil](mailto:holly.ograde@us.af.mil)>; Sanchez, Amy E. SPA <[Amy.E.Sanchez@usace.army.mil](mailto:Amy.E.Sanchez@usace.army.mil)>; Phaneuf, Mark J SPA ([Mark.J.Phaneuf@usace.army.mil](mailto:Mark.J.Phaneuf@usace.army.mil)) <[Mark.J.Phaneuf@usace.army.mil](mailto:Mark.J.Phaneuf@usace.army.mil)>; Salazar, Carlos F SPA <[Carlos.F.Salazar@usace.army.mil](mailto:Carlos.F.Salazar@usace.army.mil)>; Bart Faris ([bfaris@cabq.gov](mailto:bfaris@cabq.gov)) <[bfaris@cabq.gov](mailto:bfaris@cabq.gov)>; [flshean@abcwua.org](mailto:flshean@abcwua.org); Jercinovic, Devon ([djercinovic@eaest.com](mailto:djercinovic@eaest.com)) <[djercinovic@eaest.com](mailto:djercinovic@eaest.com)>

Subject: Extension Request for Conditional Approval on CAR for Water/Condensate Release

Hi All,

We would like to request an extension to the Conditional Approval to the Corrective Action Report for the Water/Condensate release, received in a letter from NMED dated 14 April 2017. Samples have already been collected and shipped to Test America Labs for rush Turnaround Time (TAT), but having validated data back to NMED along with revision of the Corrective Action Report appears that it would put us outside the 30 day window of 14 May 2017.

We would like to request an extension to 9 June 2017 to allow for data validation, revision to the Corrective Action Report, and report staffing for Commander signature.

Thanks for your consideration, and if you have any questions feel free to let me know.

Scott

//SIGNED//

Scott Clark  
Restoration Program Manager  
Kirtland IST, AFCEC/CZO  
505-846-9017  
DSN 246-9017  
Mobile 505-385-3679  
[scott.clark@us.af.mil](mailto:scott.clark@us.af.mil)

KAFB4522

